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Broadcast Date: January 02, 2019     Bulletin #: K-01-19 
 
TO: Purchasing Authority Contacts (PACs) 
 Procurement and Contracting Officers (PCOs) 
 
RE:   Extension of the Fleet Card Services Cooperative Agreement # 7-16-99-27  
 
This broadcast announces the extension of the Fleet Card Services Cooperative 
Agreement # 7-16-99-27 with U.S. Bank National Association (contractor) effective 
through December 31, 2020. 
 
State and local governmental agencies currently participating in the Fleet Card Program 
will continue to receive Voyager card services from the contractor without interruption.   
 

• Access Voyager Contract Information here 
• https://www.dgs.ca.gov/OFAM/Resources/Page-Content/Office-of-Fleet-and-

Asset-Management-Resources-List-Folder/Voyager-Resource-Guide 
 
If you have any questions regarding this notification, please contact: 

 
State Fleet Card Program 

OFAMVoyagerCard@dgs.ca.gov  
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